
 

 

STUDENT PERSONAL TRANSPORTATION TO CLINICAL ASSIGNMENT 
SITES 

 
Beginning with Nursing 212, students will be responsible for providing their own 
transportation to clinical sites. These sites are generally within a 40-mile radius of the 
University. Clinical placements begin at variable times at different locations; therefore, 
students need to have their own automobile on campus for this use. In the event a student 
is unable to have their own vehicle, they will be expected to make their own travel 
arrangements. The University or individual nursing faculty will not provide 
transportation for this purpose. Students are expected to have a valid driver’s license.  
Students are not asked by the School of Nursing and Public Health / University to 
transport other students to clinical sites.   
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